5.12 (i)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: 310 Frances Ave. Stoney Creek

From: Carol kemp

Sent: May 19, 2019 5:05 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: 310 Frances Ave. Stoney Creek

To city clerk
Please include this email with the May 22nd council meeting agenda

To council and building staff.

| have been emailing with Maria Pearson dated May 15th. Total 5 emails. 3 from me and 2 from Maria. Hopefully
they will be included in the agenda. 1don't know why our ward 10 councillor says she was unaware of the height.
Clearly the towers were in the vision. What did she think a tower was?? Who in the world would think that this was a
good idea??? Clearly NO ONE WAS.... thinking.

So many people.....So little space..

So many cars. Can't even imagine what a mess this is going to be. It is hard enough to get out of of here now with all
the existing traffic. Also our private properties will have to have some kind of security. These towers will also block the
afternoon sun which we at the lake have enjoyed for many years.Think about the birds flying into these towers. | was
also under the impression that the designated land was supposed to be green space. What happened to that???This
land was originally designed to hold several normal height (18 stories) condos. | am not opposed to that height. It was
called Lakeside Village. Look it up. It had a great vision.

| could go on and on but | am too angry and afraid | might say something | should not... PLEASE
It is not too late to do something about this. Save our community | beg of you.

Shoreliner Resident




